
Dear Representatives, 
 
As concerned citizens, we are writing to you today to respectfully request that you vote NO on House 
Bill 3063 tomorrow. We are gravely concerned that an affirmative vote for this bill would jeopardize the 
personal freedoms of ALL citizens of our great state. Even though our family has made the choice to 
vaccinate our own children, we greatly value having the freedom to make that choice for own family, 
and want to urge you to allow all Oregonians to keep these freedoms we hold so dearly… the ability to 
accept or decline medical procedures as we deem best for us. We feel strongly that a yes vote on this 
bill would only open the door for future infringements on personal choice and freedom. This freedom is 
something our country was founded on from the very beginning… please fight to keep it!  
 
Thank you to those of you who are opposing this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
Phil and Christy Prewette 
(541) 990-9117 
 


